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Pinehurst School, our small public school is a neighborhood feeder school for the 

Ashland School District.  Our Greensprings community has been fortunate to being 

able to school our neighborhood children at a school which is close to each student’s 

home.  Pinehurst School has produced strong students who go on to excel at 

Ashland HighSchool.  Please correct this “loop-hole” in prior legislation.  I vote to 

support your current legislation.   

 Suzi Given, Pinehurst School District Resident and voter. 


